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Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) strives to respond to urgent needs around the globe 
and at home.  Material Resource Center of Harleysville (MRC) works along side MCC 

to share God’s love to those suffering from poverty, oppression, natural disasters, and war. 

Newsletter | Fall 2013

December 14th - 7pm 
This show bene�ts Mennonite Central Committee's relief e�orts 

Penn View Christian School Auditorium

FREE ADMISSION if you bring a school, hygiene or relief kit OR make a donation 
of any sum to MCC at the door. Visit www.mcc-harleysville.org for kit details. 

Bring 10 kits and receive a free Ted & Co DVD.

Comforter Piecing Class 
Each week MRC produces 18-20 comforters 
for people in need of warmth and comfort 
around the world.  More comforter tops are 
needed to keep up with production.  You can 
help by sewing comforter tops.  Come to our 
class to learn how!  Class will be held Jan. 9, 
2014, 9:30-11:30 am.  Please call 
267-203-8074 to register. Snow date Jan. 16.

Ted & Co. coming 
to Souderton

Come out for a fun opportunity to both give 
and receive.  On Saturday, December 14 at 
7pm, MCC Resource Center – Harleysville will 
present the Ted & Company’s Christmas show 
Just Give Em the News at Penn View Christian 
School.  

In this original, delightfully askew, musical 
look at the first Christmas, Jeff Raught and 
Ted Swartz weave original songs, inspired 
piano playing (Jeff, not Ted) and comedic 
theater around a new look at familiar 
Christmas stories.

Finding the humor and humanity in biblical 
stories has long been a hallmark of Ted & 
Company TheaterWorks.  So what did 
Zechariah sound like before his temper 
rendered him mute? Did Gabriel ever tire of 
needing to tell people to “Fear not”? 
Did Mary ever……..Come and find out.

From 
2007 to 2013, 

our area 
Penny Power 
collections 

totaled 
$68,392.22.  

Christmas Bundles
150 Christmas bundles are needed by Dec. 8.  
Share Christmas joy by giving Christmas 
bundles for children in Allentown and 
Philadelphia.  For details see the Christmas 
Bundle flier on our website at 
mcc-harleysville.org or call us at 267-203-8074.
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ChristmasChristmas
OPEN HOUSE

Friday, Dec. 6 
12 - 8 pm 

& 
Saturday, Dec. 7 
10 am – 4 pm.

Friday, Dec. 6 
12 - 8 pm 

& 
Saturday, Dec. 7 
10 am – 4 pm.

Shop in our newly 
remodeled gift shop for 
unique handmade gifts. 

Gift Shop is also open regular 
hours M-F 9 am – 3 pm.  

OPEN HOUSE

The o�cial registration and �nancial information of MCC Material Resource Center of Harleysville may be obtained from the
 Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement. 

Here is my gift of � $__________    �q $25    �q $50    �q $100    �q $250    �q $500    �q $1000     

for hygiene and relief kits to provide relief, development and peace in the name of Christ.

MCC MRC of Harleysville is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  All donation(s) are tax deductible.  
Make checks payable to: MCC Material Resource Center of Harleysville - Mail to: 737 Hagey Center Drive, Unit C, Souderton, PA 18964

 Name: _______________________________________________________________________  Phone# _____________________________

 Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

 Email: _________________________________________________ Congregation:_______________________________________________

Consider helping people in need around the world by making a financial contribution to the MRC.  All contributions are tax deductible.
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Relief Kits and Hygiene Kits needed
Recently MCC has sent thousands of kits and comforters for 
people displaced from Syria due to the ongoing war.  Hygiene 
and Relief kits are especially needed by MCC.  Consider a gift 
of Hygiene or Relief kits as part of your Christmas giving this 
year.  Bring completed kits or send donations designated for 
kits to:  MCC Material Resource Center, 737 Hagey Dr., Unit C, 
Souderton PA 18964

Volunteers Help Recycle

Syrian photo by Sarah Adams

Syrian photo by Sarah Adams


